Clinical Microbiology Notification of Laboratory Move 
 
On January 8th, 2024, the CLIA Clinical Microbiology section of Health and Environmental Testing Laboratory will begin the move from 221 State Street, Augusta, Maine, 04333, to 47 Independence Drive, Augusta, Maine, 04333. 
Starting on November 28th, 2023, the Mycobacteriology Laboratory will forward all samples to ARUP until protocols associated with Mycobacterium diagnostics are validated at the new facility.  
While we are taking steps to minimize a break in continuity of operations, the turnaround times for our assays may increase during this transition.  For more information about specific subject matter or testing, please contact the appropriate staff listed.  We will send an update closer to the move date. 
 
	CLIA Laboratory Director
	Dr. Daniel Jones
	daniel.jones@maine.gov
	(207) 215-6948

	CLIA Technical Supervisor
	Nick Matluk MS, MB (ASCP)CM
	Nicholas.Matluk@maine.gov
	(207) 287-6736

	CLIA Quality Assurance Officer
	Sarah Carey
	Sarah.Carey@maine.gov
	(207) 287-5679

	Virology/Serology/Respiratory/STI Section
	Lori Webber
	Lori.Webber@maine.gov
	(207) 287-1722

	Mycobacteriology/Rabies Section
	Jared Peters
	Jared.Peters@maine.gov
	(207) 287-9529

	Bacteriology/Blood Lead Section
	Heather Grieser BS, MB (ASCP) CM
	Heather.Grieser@maine.gov
	(207) 287-5769

	LRN-B Program Advisor/Biological Terrorism Coordinator
	Nick Matluk MS, MB (ASCP)CM
	Nicholas.Matluk@maine.gov
	(207) 287-6736

	Whole Genome Sequencing
	Sim Meak, MB (ASCP) CM
	Sim.Meak@maine.gov
	(207) 287-9575



OLD ADDRESS
Clinical Microbiology
Health and Environmental Testing Laboratory
221 State Street
Augusta, Maine, 04333

NEW ADDRESS
Clinical Microbiology
Health and Environmental Testing Laboratory
47 Independence Drive
Augusta, Maine, 04333
